UNIVERSITY OF EDUCATION, WINNEBA

FACULTY OF EDUCATIONAL STUDIES
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATIONS

S P O. Box 25, Winneba, Ghang 4 edufoundations@uew.edu.gh

030 298 0885

December 51 2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir/Madam,
LETTER OF INTRODUCTION

I write to intr.oduce to you, Michael Amoh Asiedu, with index number 202139886,
the.bear'er of this letter who is a student in the Department of Educational Foundations of the
Umver51_ty of Education, Winneba. He is reading Master of Philosophy in Curriculum and
Pedagogic Studies

He is conducting a research on the topic: “Curriculum and Pedagogic Role in Developing
Entrepreneurial Intentions of Undergraduate Business Students”

He is required to conduct interview to help him gather data for the said research and he has
chosen to do so in your outfit.

I will be grateful if he is given permission to carry out this exercise.
Thank you.
Yours faithfully,
AR \
Prof. Chanles N. Annobil

Head of Department
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